
From: Broomhill Community Council [mailto: ]  
Sent: 16 February 2019 15:32 
To: Community Asset Transfer <communityassettransfer@glasgow.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE ASSET TRANSFER APPLICATION : FRIENDS OF BROOMHILL AVENUE GREENSPACE 
 
Dear ,  
 
Thank you for your email regarding the application for Asset Transfer by the Friends of 
Broomhill Avenue Greenspace.  
 
The group are a cohesive group of residents committed to the protection of the green space 
for future generations.  
 
The space is home to various species of bats, birds, bees, insects and flowers and the group 
do all they can to keep it as such.  
 
They hold events on the site to encourage residents of all ages to enjoy the outside space and 
to feel part of an inclusive community.  
 
Future plans include the aim to negate the effect of pollution levels in the local area by 
planting hedging which will benefit health and wellbeing throughout the Broomhill corridor. 
 
They have the support of residents proved by the many battles and campaigns they have had 
to fight to get to this point and long may it continue. 
 
It is with all this in mind that Broomhill Community Council is enthusiastically happy to 
support their application for Asset Transfer.   
 
Regards 
 

  
Secretary 
Broomhill Community Council. 
 




